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5th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 6 Height and Weight Checks  
 
The School Nursing Team will be in school on Tuesday 26th September to carry out height 
and weight checks for all children in Nightingale and Owl classes.  
 
Within the letter from the School Nursing Team (attached to this email), this provides you with 
further details in relation to these checks, as well as providing you with the link for parents and 
carers to use if you wish to OPT OUT from your child having these checks 
 
Please note that the School Nursing Team can only take the information from you, by you 
completing the form via the link that is contained within their letter. If you have any questions or 
queries regarding these checks or the link, please contact the School Nursing Team directly. 
 
Warren Wood Primary Academy cannot take any emails from parents and carers opting 
their child out of these checks, YOU MUST use the School Nursing Team’s opt out form 
only, available from the link in their letter. 
 
Please can we ask that you action as soon as possible if you wish to OPT OUT to ensure that 
the School Nursing Team has the information required regarding your child for these checks. 
You do not need to do anything if you are happy for your child to have these health checks in 
school.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Woodroof 
Head of School  
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